
Report on Showcasing of Movie on Gender Sensitization on 8th July, 2023 at GDC Theog 

 

 

As part of the ongoing efforts to promote gender sensitisation, Government Degree College 

(GDC) Theog organized a special event featuring the screening of a thought-provoking movie 

on gender equality and social justice. The event aimed to raise awareness among students about 

the importance of gender equality, address stereotypes, and foster a culture of respect and 

understanding between genders. 

Objective of the Event: 

The main objective of showcasing the movie was to promote gender sensitisation and educate 

students on critical issues related to gender discrimination, violence, and inequality. The film 

was chosen for its powerful message and ability to challenge deeply ingrained societal norms 

that perpetuate gender bias. 

Details of the Movie: 

The movie depicted real-life challenges faced by individuals, especially women, in their daily 

lives due to gender-based discrimination. It explored themes such as domestic violence, 

workplace harassment, equal opportunities, and societal expectations. Through a series of 

impactful narratives, the film highlighted the need for a progressive outlook that empowers 

both men and women to work together for an equitable society. 

Audience and Participation: 

The event was attended by students, faculty members, and staff of GDC Theog. The audience 

showed great enthusiasm and engagement throughout the screening. Many students noted that 

the movie was eye-opening, and it led them to reflect on the social constructs that influence 

gender roles in society. 

Post-Screening Discussion: 

Following the movie, a discussion was held to further delve into the themes presented. Students 

were encouraged to share their thoughts and insights on how gender stereotypes affect their 

lives and how they can be challenged. Several students expressed their views on how they can 

contribute to gender sensitisation in their personal and professional lives. 

The discussion also included inputs from faculty members, who emphasized the importance of 

gender equality in education, employment, and relationships. The session concluded with a call 

to action for everyone to actively contribute to creating a gender-sensitive environment in both 

college and society. 



Conclusion: 

The movie showcase on gender sensitisation at GDC Theog was a successful event that 

provided students with valuable insights into the need for gender equality. It fostered a platform 

for meaningful discussions and encouraged students to be advocates of change in their 

communities. Such events play a crucial role in sensitizing young minds and promoting a 

culture of respect and equality across genders. The college administration expressed their 

commitment to continue organizing similar initiatives aimed at fostering inclusivity and social 

justice. 


